
Submitted On Name Email

10/19/2022 14:18:01 Kimberly Frappier KFrappier@watershedco.com

10/20/2022 12:49:54 Brianna Feller bfeller@ci.tumwater.wa.us

10/21/2022 19:53:26 Abi Ludwig aludwig@me.com

10/21/2022 20:33:59 Sherrie Thissell sherriemt@gmail.com

10/25/2022 18:17:55 Charlotte Persons cpeople2u@gmail.com

11/09/2022 17:22:27 Dave Stauffer mobiledave55@gmail.com

11/09/2022 18:05:32 Vikki Berry vikkisubear@gmail.com

11/10/2022 10:42:42 Bruce Kalish bkali777@comcast.net

11/12/2022 11:57:33 Reginald Cuffee regicuffee@comcast.net

11/13/2022 21:04:19 Ken Tewell tewellken@gmail.com

11/13/2022 21:04:36 Paula Anna Tewell paulaannatewell@gmail.com

11/17/2022 12:05:33 Ken Stone stonekd@comcast.net

11/18/2022 21:07:47 Kelly Keeney goblins.3@comcast.net

11/21/2022 19:05:03 Sarah Kellington sarah.kellington@gmail.com

11/21/2022 19:20:35 Stan Osborn sosborn@ci.tumwater.wa.us

11/26/2022 12:53:30 Deborah Alterman promodalt@gmail.com



Optional Message

Test for Stay Updated data storage

TEST

Please keep me updated on the Vegetation 

and Tree Preservation Update process and 

that for revising tree codes.  I will be 

representing Black Hills Audubon Society..

In my community, we have huge maple trees 

lining the street which are ripping up the 

sidewalks. In accordance with Tumwater's 

"Urban Forest" commitment, what provisions 

does it include for community sidewalk 

restoration?

I would love to know if there are any 

prospects for a good size dog park in 

Tumwater. Olympia has managed to put in 

three of them and Lacey/Hawk's Prairie has 

one, that I know of. I can think of numerous 

area in Tumwater that would make for a 

beautiful dog park. I would love to be a part 

of a project like that. 

Smiles,

Kelly~


